
Ref No.: MCHI/CEO/14-15/035 
August 13, 2014 

 
To, 
All Members of MCHI-CREDAI & 
MCHI-CREDAI Units. 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
To ensure a magnificent event graced by dignitaries from various walks of life as well 
as all our members & Units, the Managing Committee has come to decision to postpone 
the date and change the venue for MCHI-CREDAI’s Annual General Meeting. 
 
The AGM will now be held on Tuesday – September 16, 2014 at Yashwantrao Chavan 
Auditorium, Nariman Point, Mumbai. 
 
We request all members and units to kindly block this date in their calendar.  The AGM 
will be followed by speeches and discussions attended by senior Politicians/Ministers 
and some of the renowned names from India Inc.  
 
You will all agree that MCHI-CREDAI enjoyed a fruitful year, with many new 
initiatives that only benefit our industry in the future. Your active participation is 
requested. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our 32nd Annual General Meeting on September 
16, 2014 at Y. B. Chavan Auditorium, Nariman Point, Mumbai. 
 
For further information or queries kindly contact the MCHI-CREDAI office on: 
42121421. 
 
Warm Regards,  
For MCHI-CREDAI 
 
 
S. S. Hussain, IAS (Retd.) 
CEO 
 
 
 


